FAYETTEVILLE STATE UNIVERSITY GIVES ALL-CLEAR FOLLOWING
HAZARDOUS MATERIAL INCIDENT

FAYETTEWILLE, N.C. — Fayetteville State University announces that the hazardous matenal incident that occurred earlier today in Lyon Science Annex
has been fully resolved.

Resolution:
+ All hazardous materials have been safely contained and removed
» Air quality testing confirms safe conditions
» Buildings have been cleared for normal operations
» Lyon Science Annex and Lyon Science buildings have reopened

Safety Measures:
« A comprehensive review of safety protocols is underway
« Additional safety measures are being evaluated
+ Regular safety training and equipment inspections continue

The university appreciates the patience and cooperation of the campus community during this incident. Normal operations will resume immediately.
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